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The  public archives of the International Committee for the Red Cross (ICRC)  for the period
1966-1975 will be open to the public from 15 June 2015. 

The  archives cover a number of important historical events including the  Nigeria-Biafra War
(1967-1970), the Vietnam War (1964-1975), the  military junta in  Greece (1967-1974) and the
coup against President Allende in Chile  (1973). Other important archives which will be made
public, include ICRC  work in South Africa during the period of Nelson Mandela’s detention,  the
Cyprus conflict and the wars of independence in Mozambique and  Angola. 

“This is a wonderfully rich archive,  outlining the humanitarian work of the ICRC during these
important  times. The documents will provide academics, students and others with a  new
perspective on these international events,” said the ICRC’s deputy  head of Library and Public
Archives, David Pierre Marquet. 

The ICRC maintains a closure period of 40  years for general files, and of 60 years for the other
files. The vast  majority of documents for this period, about 16,000 documents, or 97% of  the
total, are being made available after the 40 year period. The  remaining documents will be
opened after 60 years. 

“In the interests of transparency, the  archive inventory will indicate clearly which files exist but
are not  available under this opening of the archives,” said historical  researcher at the ICRC,
Daniel Palmieri. 

The  ICRC decided to open its archives to the public in 1996. They are being  opened in a
roughly chronological order. They currently cover the period  1863-1965. 
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